
 
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

      

February 2024 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         

                                                                5th -Abele  

9th-Jack P    

29th- Pauline     

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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February 2024 Entertainment 

 
                                             In-house activities are as follows:- 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 

 

7th & 21st February - G Fitness with Hayley @ 11am 

 

13th February- Singer Cheryl King 

 

29th February- Singer Amy McDonald 

 

 



 
 

      

 

                                                                              

                   

 
 

                     
   



 
 

                             

                        

                                                 

 

 

 

                      

                                       

          

                      

 



 
 

Rosa’s Round Up 

 

What a lovely start to the New Year, we had a visit from the lovely ladies ‘Less 

We Forget’ a musical troupe. The wonderful ladies sang some old songs from 

the war days, which were truly lovely and quite emotional, fingers crossed we 

will have them back in a few month’s time. 

The residents have been busy creating some arts and crafts for Valentines Day 

and as always we love putting them on display throughout the home. We have 

been playing various mental agility games and keeping fit with our regular 

exercise sessions with Hayley at G-Fitness. 

Through out February we have some great singers coming along so we look 

forward to seeing them, as they are our regulars and a great hit with the 

residents. 

For now stay safe and warm 

Best wishes always 

                                                          From Rosa  

xxxx 


